
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                            

 
  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
                                                                                                                          
 

 

 

 

 

 

               

  

                                                                                       

    

This Week:   

Monday – 6:30 pm Leadership Team Meeting 

Tuesday  – 6:00 am Prayer @ PERKS  

Friday  – 6:30 & 8:00 pm “Christmas at the Barn” Heritage Park  

Next Sunday  – 9:30 am Birthday Party for Jesus 

  – 10:30 am Worship Service 
 

Office Hours this week: Monday, Tuesday & Friday 8:30-12:30  
  

Upcoming Events & Important Dates:  

New Year’s Brunch: December 31st 10 am in the Family Center 

WNL & Alpha: starts up again January 10th  
 

 
 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Prelude Ɍ Sam & Christine Quiring 
 

Welcome & Worship Ɍ Worship Team  
Hark the Herald Angels S ing/  King of Heaven  
 

Advent Reading and Lighting the Candle of Love 
 Minary Family   
 

Worship through Music Ɍ Worship Team  
 Hymn of Joy  

Hymn 300: While Shepher ds Watched  
 

Announcements & Prayer Ɍ Pastor Luke Haidle 
 

 

Offertory Ɍ Ava Tessman  
Midnight Clear (Love Song)  

 

Message Ɍ Pastor Luke Haidle 
Always Rejoice  

 

Closing Song Ɍ Worship Team  
Joy to the W orld / Shout for Joy  

 

 

 

 
  

 

 
 
 

 

 

Prayer & Praise: 
¶ Pray for the Holbein Family as they experienced a housefire on 

Saturday, December 9th. Pray for their daily needs to be met and 

for the decisions that have to be made while dealing with this 

difficult life event. 

¶ Pray for Nancy Regier following surgery on Thursday. Pray for 

healing and fast recovery. 
 

Greenhouse Prayer Requests: 
¶ Pray against the work of the enemy.  As our "light" grows, so 

does the darkness. 

¶  Pray for Greenhouse families as we live out what it means to 

"gather" and "scatter" as believers. 

¶ Pray for all the Christmas activities (Christmas Eve Service, 

Christmas Party, Jesus' Birthday Party etc.) 

¶ Pray that above all Jesus would be the main attraction.  
 

Word of Thanks: 
 

“We would like to thank everyone for their support of out family during 

this difficult time. We would like to thank all of you for the prayers, calls, 

texts and donations.  But most of all, the love you have shown our 

family.  We hope you all have a very Merry Christmas!”   

Love – The Holbein Family 
 

“Thank you for the care package!  I really enjoyed all the snacks, treats 

and cookies.  Thank you for your continued support as I work through 

my time at Tabor College.” Thanks Again - Lydia Quiring 
 

“We thank you for all your support through prayers, finances and 

beyond.  As a church we have been blessed by your vision trips, mission 

trips, words of encouragement, financial gifts and mostly your prayer 

support.”   Jason & Nicole Quiring 

 
 

Worship Service  
December 17, 2017 

Welcome to Henderson MB Church  

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 12/10/17 Attendance : 80 Nursery   

General Offering  $4245 
 

Worship Service – Today  

Wednesday Meal Attendance 
 

154 
 

Helen Quiring & Pat Goossen  
Next Week: 12/24/17 
Joanne Haidle & Sarah Splinter  

    

Christmas at the Barn:  Friday, Dec. 22nd 6:30 & 8:00 pm Join us for a Christmas Service 

at Heritage Park.  Gather at the barn to remember that holy night when Jesus was born.  

Celebrate the simple wonder of Christmas.  Enjoy Christmas carols, live nativity animals, 

snacks & hot chocolate. Reserve your free tickets by emailing 

office@hendersonmbchurch.com or call 402-723-5845. 
 

WNL Cooks Needed:  there is a sign-up sheet for the second semester available on the 

board in the Education Wing.  Get your team together and sign-up to organize and 

prepare a meal for Wednesday @thegatheringplace.  Thank you in advance for 

considering your role as part of our WNL ministry. 
 

Contributions: Check your mailboxes for a preview of their year-to-date contributions to 

the church. If you have any questions, contact John Quiring, Financial Secretary by text 

(402-641-4978), or email (jrquiring@gmail.com). 
 

T-shirt & Polo Orders Sign-up Sheet:  There is a sign-up sheet in the back of the 

sanctuary for anyone who would like to order a Henderson MB Polo or t-shirt. Please use 

1 line per shirt. 
 

Prayer Chain Sign-up Sheet:  If you are interested in being included in the Prayer Chain 

for those prayer requests that come into the office.  Please sign up on the sheet in the 

back of the sanctuary. 
 

DID YOU KNOW? 

Everence offers its members partial financial reimbursement of the costs of preparing a 

legal will or updating an existing will.  People who own or are using an Everence product 

or service at the time of preparing a will and are members of Everence Association are 

eligible. Contact and get an application from your Everence representative (Karla Block) 

or, go to everence.com for more information. 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Henderson MB Church  

Pastor Luke Haidle 

 

 

Always  Rejoice 
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